
Warming centers are open, waste collection may be delayed

Release Date:  Tuesday, Jan. 29, 2019
Contact:  Toni Bankston, Public Affairs, 937­333­3616

As a result of extremely cold weather expected on January 30 and 31, the City 
of Dayton will operate warming centers at three recreation centers during 
regular business hours, 6 a.m. to 9 p.m.

Warming center locations:

Greater Dayton Recreation Center, 2021 W. Third St.
Northwest Recreation Center, 1600 Princeton Dr.
Lohrey Recreation Center, 2366 Glenarm Ave.

City of Dayton waste collection customers are advised that there may be 
collection delays on January 30 and 31. Customers are asked to place 
garbage/recycling at the usual location at the usual date/time and to leave it 
there until it is picked up.

The Dayton Department of Water also advises residents to take some simple 
steps to help prevent frozen/broken water pipes and damage during the 
extreme cold:

• Trickle a small stream of lukewarm water from a faucet in your home. 
• Open doors below sinks, especially if the sink is located against an 

exterior wall. 
• If a home's water meter is in an unheated garage or other unheated 

location, it should be protected with an insulated cover. For water meters 



located outdoors in a pit, check to make sure the lid is not broken or 
missing. 

• Know where the master water shut­off control is located in case a broken 
pipe necessitates turning off the water supply. 
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